
 

 

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG17-131 
 
Date:  September 15, 2017 

To:    Trading Permit Holders 

From: CBOE Global Derivatives 

RE:      Reserve Orders 

 
     Updates RG11-019 
 
The Chicago Board Options Exchange (“CBOE”) currently prohibits entry of reserve orders during the 
Regular Trading Hours (RTH) session in symbols SPX, SPXW, VIX, OEX, XEO and DJX. 
 
During the 4th quarter of 2017, CBOE will rollout functionality that will systematically reject reserve orders 
during the RTH session in the above list of classes.  The restriction will not apply during the Extended 
Trading Hours (ETH) session during which reserve orders are permitted.   
 
 
Additional Information 
o Requests for testing in the CBOE development environment may be directed to the CBOE API group 

at api@cboe.com or (312) 786-7300. 
o For additional information regarding operational matters, please contact the CBOE Help Desk at 

helpdesk@cboe.com or 866-728-2263. 
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